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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

             Non Public Session 

                     Monday, April 18, 2011 

 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling were 

present. 

 

Police Dept. 

Bill Quigley submitted information on Jason Bouchrouche as a part time police officer.  Jason is a 

resident of Salem NH and will graduate in the fall from the University of Massachusetts, Lowell with a 

degree in Finance and Economics.  He has been a Pelham Police Explorer for several years.  Brian 

McCarthy of the Pelham Police Department said he would hire Jason if they had part time officers.  Bill 

said he had 14 applicants for the part time position.  He said the next part time academy is mid August.  

It is a 13 week, 200 hour program.  If appointed Jason would start field training tomorrow.  Bill brought 

Jason in to meet the selectmen.  Darrell asked Jason why he wanted to be a police officer and in 

Brookline.  Jason said he’s volunteered as an Explorer with Pelham and heard good things about 

Brookline.  Jack moved, seconded by Clarence to appoint Jason Bouchrouche as a part time police 

officer.  Voted yes 5-0. 
Minutes will be sealed. 

  

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 
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